CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724

Public Works Department

Water Reclamation Division
300 Sixth Street
Telephone: (605) 394-4174
FAX: (605)394-4174

January 14, 2014

To: Mayor, Public Works Committee, Common Council

v
From: Dale Tech - City Engineer /ﬁa

RE: Request Authorization to Seck Proposals for Professional Services for the
Well No. 13 (Red Rock) Well House
Project No. 13-2124; CIP No. 50805

The Engineering Services Division is requesting authorization to seek proposals for professional
services for design and construction administration of the Well No. 13 (Red Rock) Well House.
Well No. 13 was purchased from the Red Rock Development, LLC in 2009. To date the well has
been used for irrigation at Red Rock Development with no capability to direct the water to the
City’s water distribution system. The City proposes to construct a well house and associated piping
and controls that will allow the water to be directed to Red Rock Development and/or the City’s
water distribution system.

The project design and construction budget is $605,000.00 which will be funded using Water
Expansion (934) capital improvement funds. The project will be designed in 2014 and constructed
in 2014 and 2015.

Cc:  John Wagner, Water Superintendent
Terry Wolterstorff, Public Works Director
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